- OFFICE OF THE PRIME MINISTER
3

MEmoranoum  fOor the Prime Minister

o WO

Mrs. Clyde Scott
telephoned to ask whether it would
be possible for you to provide a
letter for Barbara Ann Scott and
herself, to assist them in their
forthcoming trip to the Olympic
Games and elsewhere 4in Europe,
They plan to leave next Sunday,
December 14th,

The attached letter
1s modelled on that which you
gave Mrs. Scott last year on the
occasion of the trip to the European
and World Figure Skating Competitions,

December 9, 1947,
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